
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2022 

Here are some photos from our trip to UWE’s School of Engineering. 
First, we took part in a workshop in the Prototype and Play Lab 
involving data collection. We then got to meet Pepper, a robot who did 
some very funny things! After eating lunch in the sunshine we had a 
tour of the School of Engineering building and were fascinated by the 
technology. There were plane and car simulators, 3D printers and a 
virtual reality room! The children were all fantastic ambassadors for 
our school, demonstrating their curiosity and asking some fantastic 
questions.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Newcombe 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 









  


